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Our Reference: SYD13/00312/04 (A8144453) 
Council Ref: MP 06_0171 MOD 10 

Manager — Key Sites 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Simon Truong 

Dear Sir/Madam 

GOVERNMENT 

Transport 
Roads & Maritime 
Services 

, Department. of. Plann 
• , 

19 DEC 2011, 

Scanning Room 

SECTION 75W MODIFICATION REQUEST TO APPROVED CONCEPT PLAN AT CENTRAL 
PARK, CHIPPENDALE (FORMER CARLTON UNITED BREWERY SITE) 

Reference is made to your letter dated 14 November 2014, regarding the abovementioned 
Application which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime) for comment. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the proposed modification to the development and raise no 
objection to the application. 

Any inquiries in relation to this development application can be directed to Malgy Coman on 8849 
2413 or development.sydney@rrns.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

Pahee Rathan 
Senior Land Use Planner 
Network and Safety Section 

Roads and Maritime Services 
27-31 Argyle Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 I PO Box 973 Parramatta NSW 2150 I www.rms.nsw.gov.au I 131 782 


